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Dear Members,
Thank you all for your contributions in serving for the public within your respective jobs. As you know we are currently experiencing the pandemic Covid 19. Please be advised to follow the guidelines and instructions from the Government on Covid 19. 

As we uphold the health and well-being of our members with great importance, we would like to take this opportunity to offer all our support to our valued members. Please don’t hesitate to contact one of the committee members to seek advice and/or help with essential shopping should you become symptomatic and require self-isolation. Let’s stay safe, healthy and united to support one another in every way we can especially to all those who are in need of assistance. 

LEMA has a legal obligation to abide to the government’s guidelines in relation to maintaining social distancing. Therefore, with great regret but for the safety of our members, we would like to inform you that the family gathering planned for the 24th April 2020 is suspended. We hope to re-arrange this at a later date once we are free from the pandemic Coronavirus. 

For Leeds Malayalee Association Committee. 
Sincerely,
Jacob Kuyiladan
President, LEMA

	Phone: 07828547700
Email address: lemauk@hotmail.co.uk
Website address: www.lemauk.co.uk
President: Jacob Kuyiladan, Vice President: Ashitta Xavier, Secretary: Benny Vengacheril, Treasurer: Sijo Chacko.
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